
Dear Parents, 

The following information will help in preparation for the 2025 School Year.

The College Office closes Friday 13 December 2024 and re-opens Monday 13 January 2025. 

All documents relating to Back to School 2025 are on our College website, under the Cur-
rent Families tab at https://www.tccr.com.au/back-to-school

  RETURN TO SCHOOL DATES

Year 7, 8, 11, 12 Tuesday 28 January
Year 9, 10 Wednesday 29 January

  
    COLLECTION OF LAPTOPS, TEXTBOOKS, PLANNERS & COLLEGE CALENDARS

All Year 8-12 (2025) students should collect their textbooks, laptops, Student Planners and 
College Calendars (one per family) before school commences. Year 7 students should col-
lect their textbook, Student Planner and Calendar before school commences. (Laptops and 
Bags are distributed during Week 1). Please see collection details below.

DATE 9.00AM - NOON NOON - 3PM

Tuesday  21 January P P

Wednesday 22 January P P

Thursday 23 January P P

Friday 24 January O P

Laptops will be issued from the Edmund Rice Centre (ERC) and students must have their 
laptop bag with them.  Please ensure this bag is in a sound condition.  Replacement bags 
can be purchased from Finance Office for $65. Textbooks, Student Planners and Calendars 
may be collected from the Library.  The College calendar will also be accessible on the 
College website and additional calendars may be purchased from the Finance office for $20 
if required.

   INDUCTION FOR  NEW STUDENTS YEARS 8 - 12 

All new Year 8-12 Day students and Boarding students where possible are invited to attend 
an induction afternoon Friday 24 January from 1:30pm – 3:00pm.   Please gather at the 
College office.

“COME, LIVE LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS” JOHN 10:10
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EVENT WHO DAY & DATE TIME

College Photo Day
(Photo forms to be taken to 

photo session)

All Students
(All boys to wear the College tie) Friday 31 January Morning

Opening College Mass 
and Commissioning

All Students
Year 12 Parents

Friday 7 February 8.45 AM

Information Evening 
Year 7 - 12

Parents Tuesday 11 February 5.00PM

Core Class Connect 
Days

Year 7 Wed 12 Feb &
Thu 13 Feb

8.30am - 3.00PM

Year 7 House Day Year 7 Friday 14 February 8.30am - 3.00PM

Please contact House Deans about student matters you feel we should be aware of.  

Glover House Dean Ms Patricia Cumming 4999 1300 Patricia.Cumming@tccr.com.au

McAuley House Dean Mrs Megan Grové 4999 1300 Megan.Grove@tccr.com.au

Quinn House Dean Mr Stuart Reoch 4999 1300 Stuart.Reoch@tccr.com.au

Rice House Dean Mr Shane Caird 4999 1300 Shane.Caird@tccr.com.au

Ryan House Dean Mr Scott Robertson 4999 1300 Scott.Robertson@tccr.com.au

Wallace House Dean Mr Kevin Chopping 4999 1300 Kevin.Chopping@tccr.com.au

I hope you and your family enjoy a happy, joyful and peaceful Christmas and I look forward 
to seeing you in the new school year.

Regards,

Rob Alexander
Principal
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